
REMEMBERING

William Sharp
October 11, 1940 - November 2, 2011

Tribute from Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff

Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our thoughts and

prayers are with you all.

Tribute from Dale & Beverly Fox

Relation: friend

We were so sorry to hear about Bill.  I was glad that we had met you both at the Track Meet a year or

so ago and had a nice visit with you.It had been years since we had seen you.  We'll be praying for

you Carol and your family.


